
 
 

 

DATE:   July 16, 2024 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #2 – CRUISE TERMINAL DEVELOPMENT AND 
OPERATIONS REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The Port of Los Angeles’ Cruise Terminal Development and Operations Request 

for Proposals is amended through this notification as described below: 
 

• Site Tour 

 
The site tour date has been moved to Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 9 

am. 
Proposers planning to submit proposals should plan to attend the site tour.  

Attendance is not mandatory.  The tour will begin at the Inner Harbor Cruise 
Terminal, which is located at 100 Swinford Street, San Pedro, CA, 90731, on 
Wednesday, July 31, 2024, at 9 am. Those planning to attend should make a 
reservation no later than Thursday, July 25, 2024, by 3 p.m. To RSVP, please click 
the link here.  A maximum of five (5) representatives from each proposer team may 
attend in their own vehicle. All attendees must submit a reservation.  Please be on 
time. No late participants will be allowed entry, nor will tour participants be allowed 
to roam the site unescorted. 

 

• Questions Due Date 
 

Question are now due Tuesday, August 13, 2024 by 3pm. All other due 
dates will remain the same. 
 

 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Port’s website for any RFP 

revisions or answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to ensure their 
proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/8874ac199355477fac768e1537623650


 

 

 
 
 


